April 2020

VH"U Maupin Message

As you know, Pure Adventure Spring season events have
been put on hold at this time. However, we do anticipate a robust Fall. | will stay
in touch with you and will be praying for you throughout these unusual times. You
are so vital to all that God does toward the Pure Adventure mission to connect
dads and sons with Christ at the center of their relationship and we truly
appreciate your heart to partner prayerfully and financially. You rock!
| encourage you to participate in our fun April outreach, Pure Adventure BINGO,
and to invite others to get involved as well. Invite your friends and family to go to
our website, www.pureadventure.org/pureadventurebingo for details. Also, you
can LIKE our Pure Adventure Facebook page and you’ll find some details there as
well. Your invitation may lead others to discover Pure Adventure and importantly,
may help those who are adjusting to a new world filled with social-distancing and
sheltering-in-place rules. We would love to help dads lead well to overcome the
limitations of these new rules and use the time together as families in intentional,
God-centered, relationship-building ways.

We've loaded up the gameboard with father-son activities that focus on
intentionality, service, Scripture and bonding while having fun. We see it as a way
to take what the enemy wants for evil and produce instead what God wants for
good. We have a great prize for the winner and there are 12 ways to make BINGO
so that’s up to 12 chances to win for each entrant.

Contact me if you have questions and thanks for your prayers and support as we
seek to honor God even in the midst of these strange, uncertain circumstances.
Let’s lead well through our invitations to participate in Pure Adventure BINGO.
We likely all know those who would be blessed to have some intentional,
meaningful family fun to add a sweet aroma to the closed-environmental
atmosphere in their homes. To God be the glory. We appreciate you.

Be of good cheer,

Rick
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